
From: Michael Horn <michael@theyfly.com> 
Date: February 14, 2008 7:52:35 PM PST 
To: derek@iigwest.com 
Subject: Substantiate this claim 
 
Derek, 
 
The following statement by you constitutes a public accusation against my 
partner and me, a claim that we have done something illegal: 
 
"Actually, it is a written agreement. And yes, by removing it from the body of the 
main film and only including it as a special feature they are in violation of the 
contract." 
 
Please substantiate that claim or post a public apology. 
 
MH 


